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CalendarFebruary 27, 2020

February 28 
Early Release- 1:45 pm, Shop Open  

March 3 
Logan Family Meal 5-6 pm

March 4 
Logan Skate Night, 6:00-8:00pm, 

Pattison’s Roller Rink

March 6 
Early Release- 1:45 pm, No Shop

March 13 
Early Release- 1:45 pm, Shop Open 

March 20 
Early Release- 1:45 pm, No Shop

March 27 
Early Release- 1:45 pm, Shop Open 

March 30 - April 3 
Elementary Conferences            
1:00 pm Early Release

April 6 - 10 
Spring Break: No School

Principal’s Corner
Dear Families, 

Here at Logan, we are always striving to improve our practice so that 
we can be the very best that we can be for your children and family.  
And to see if we are headed in the right direction, we need your 
feedback.   

At Logan, and at all locations within Spokane Public Schools, a 
Panorama Parent Survey is being given. You are invited to take the 
survey on a computer, tablet or smartphone.  If you do not have 
access to one of these devices, we can help you take the survey here 
at school.  The link to the survey is https://surveys.panoramaed.com/
spokane/logan/surveys. A hyperlink to this survey will be sent out 
today through Blackboard Messenger if you want to receive the survey 
that way, rather than typing in the above address.     

Thank you for supporting our journey to be everything you and your 
child would hope for in a school learning community.   

Brent A. Perdue
Principal, brentp@spokaneschools.org

P.S. The Generation Alive Drive continues, please consider 
sending in some of your spare change as a contribution.

Attendance Hotline: 354-3496

Dining in the Den

Logan Skate Night Coming March 4 
Logan’s next skate night of the year is scheduled for Wednesday, March 4th. 
Come join your friends and Logan staff members and skate the night away!  
Skating is from 6:00-8:00 at Pattison’s Roller Rink.  Admission is $5.50 for 
regular skates or if you bring your own, or $7.50 if skaters want rollerblades 
or speedskates.  Logan has the entire skating rink to ourselves, so it is sure 
to be lots of fun.   



Traveling for Spring Break?  
As you think about your arrangements, we want to stress 
the importance of sending your child to school every 
day possible. Every year, absences spike in the weeks 
before and after school holidays as families squeeze in a 
few more vacation days. It’s time to break that cycle. We 
know that just a few missed days here and there, even 
if they’re excused absences, can add up to too much 
lost learning time and put your child behind in school. 
This is as true in kindergarten as it is in high school. 
Put simply, too many absences at any age can affect a 
student’s chances for academic success and eventually 
for graduation. 

We recognize that holidays are an important time for reconnecting with families far away.  But keep in mind the 
costs to your children’s education if they miss too much school— and the message you will be sending about the 
importance of attendance. Even if you receive a homework packet from the teacher, it doesn’t make up for the 
interaction and learning that happens in the classroom. Our teachers will be teaching, and our students will be 
learning, right up until vacation starts and the first day back. You can help us convey that message. This holiday 
season, give your children the gift of an education and the habit of good attendance. 
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